
Southway Junior School 
Southway 
Burgess Hill 
West Sussex 
RH15 9SU                                                                                                 
                                 Tel.   01444 233824 

         email: parentline@southwayjunior.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs V Smith                          website: www.southwayjunior.co.uk 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Learning and achieving together     
 

 
                        

2nd May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y6 – Brighton Museum, Brighton i360 & Rampion Visitor Centre Visit – Friday 21st June 2024 
 
As part of the Year 6 Summer Term topic, we will be visiting Brighton Museum to take part in a Stone Age/Iron 
Age workshop.  We will also be visiting the British Airways i360, taking a flight to observe the sights of the city and 
the Rampion Visitor Centre to learn about the wind farm and how turbines can help with climate change.   
 

• 8:45am drop off at Queens Crescent Car Park 

• 15:30 collection from Queens Crescent Car Park. We will assume that this will be contact 1 or 2 on our 
school records. Please call or email the school office if this changes.   

• Full school uniform to be worn with trainers 

• Packed lunch in a disposable bag (no lunch boxes) and a full water bottle.  

• If your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them on the day. 
However, this will need to be ordered via Parent Pay.  Please select “Chartwells trip lunch - FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS ONLY”.  You will need to order by Thursday 6th June 2024. If a lunch is not booked, your child will 
need to bring in their own packed lunch as we no longer have spare lunches available.   

• Voluntary contribution of £16.50 – although the contribution is voluntary, it is probable that the visit 
could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   

 
We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, 
and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Smith, Head teacher, in 
confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s 
participation. 
 
In an attempt to help the environment, we are reducing the amount of paper used and the need to complete a 
slip.  Therefore, consent for this trip will be given by ticking the box on the MCAS app before making payment.  
 
Please consent to the trip and make payment by Friday 10th May 2024 via one of the following options:  

• MCAS app 

• PayPoint – this can be located at Gems News & Food on Royal George Road. 

• If you cannot access the app, please call the school office to make a debit card payment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss G Bailey 
Year Group Leader 


